CORRESPONDENCE 2/22/2024 DOCUMENT NO. 00842-2024

Charlie Smith

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Sent: Thursday, February 22, 2024 8:34 AM
To: Commissioner Correspondence

Subject: Docket No. 20240000

Attachments: Tell the FPSC to support clean energy!; Tell the FPSC to support clean energy!; Tell the

FPSC to support clean energy!; Tell the FPSC to support clean energy!

Please place the attached in Docket No. 20240000.

Thank you!

From: Jayarek@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jeff Kamp

<Jayarek@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 10:20 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Passidomo **Subject:** Tell the FPSC to support clean energy!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo,

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to protect their profits.

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access.

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean energy in our state.

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that is good for all Floridians.

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida.

Sincerely, Mr. Jeff Kamp

296 NE 99th St Miami Shores, FL 33138-2435 Jayarek@gmail.com

From: 7etszfjy@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Bruce Wong

<7etszfjy@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2024 9:01 PM **To:** Office of Commissioner Passidomo **Subject:** Tell the FPSC to support clean energy!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo,

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to protect their profits.

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access.

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean energy in our state.

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that is good for all Floridians.

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida.

Sincerely,

Mr. Bruce Wong

4074 Gallagher Loop Casselberry, FL 32707-6328 7etszfjy@duck.com

From: alwcomeau@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Alan Comeau

<alwcomeau@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent:Wednesday, February 21, 2024 8:41 PMTo:Office of Commissioner PassidomoSubject:Tell the FPSC to support clean energy!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo,

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to protect their profits.

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access.

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean energy in our state.

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that is good for all Floridians.

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida.

Sincerely,

Mr. Alan Comeau

1015 38th Ave NE St Petersburg, FL 33704-1637 alwcomeau@gmail.com

From: carmensb@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Steve Blakely

<carmensb@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent:Wednesday, February 21, 2024 4:47 PMTo:Office of Commissioner PassidomoSubject:Tell the FPSC to support clean energy!

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Dear Commissioner Gabriella Passidomo,

As a Florida resident, I am concerned about the high electricity rates charged by big utility companies in our state. These companies rely too heavily on imported fossil fuels and unfairly block the expansion of low-cost, clean solar power to protect their profits.

I urge you to take action to support fair electricity rates for rooftop and community solar programs. Solar energy reduces costs and provides savings that all Floridians should be able to access.

Big Utilities like FPL and Duke Energy must be held accountable. Hard-working Florida families should not have to foot the bill for multi-million dollar executive salaries. I ask you to pave the way for an equitable transition to 100% clean energy in our state.

Solar panels on roofs across Florida provide energy right where it's used. Community solar allows even renters and apartment dwellers to access affordable clean energy. With responsible leadership, we can ensure an energy future that is good for all Floridians.

I hope I can count on the Florida PSC to do the right thing. Please support fair rates for rooftop solar, community solar programs, and the growth of renewable energy in Florida.

Sincerely,

Mr. Steve Blakely

1439 Windjammer Loop Lutz, FL 33559-6734 carmensb@msn.com